
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, January 14, 2018 

Worship Leader - Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

I Will Call Upon the Lord 

Lord, I Lift Your Name on High 

I Woke Up This Morning 

Romans 15:13 

My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

Mark Hackney 

god invites us to his table...  

Ten Thousand Angels 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

David Anderson 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

David Anderson 

10,000 Reasons 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: All He Needs for Heaven 

Chet McDoniel 

god’s people respond… 

Because He Lives 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Benediction 

John Knox 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hos-

pital/Rehab 

Margorie Anderson – LGMC, Kim 

Mele – Harbor Lakes Rehab, James 

Royse – Harbor Lakes Rehab 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Terry Brooks, David 

Casey, Bob Connell, Joan Heller, Nena 

Hopper, Debbie Martin, Don McCleskey, 

Caroline Monday, Mary Beth Moore, Phil 

Moore, Rudy Rountree, Richard and Sue 

Stephens, Amy Talbert, Don Walker, Jean 

Wann 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Cannon Aquillar,       

Deborah Bain, Jean Bills, Ariella Casey, 

Jennie Dodd, Vera Hawkins, Erica 

McNally, Karen Peevy, George Robison, 

Jeana Ross, Mark Sandel, Jim Sullinger, 

Skip Welch, Kyle Young 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Robbie Rollins at the death of 

her sister, Faye Morton. Service was Fri-

day in Brownwood. 

Rejoice 

Barbara Anderson was baptized 

into Christ last Sunday. Her address is 

1500 Saddle Creek Ct. and her phone 

number is 682-936-2724. She is the sister 

of Betty Underwood. 

Announcements  

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Joe’s Pizza, Soup, 

Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for $5. Chick-

en nuggets are available for children for $1.  

Church Safety Training – Thursday, 

January 18, 11:00am – 4:00pm at Granbury 

Church of Christ (lunch provided). Classes 

and role play of potential scenarios will be 

conducted by the Granbury Police Depart-

ment. This event is free of charge and open 

to the community. If you plan to attend, 

please RSVP to the church office (817-573-

2613 or treynolds@granburycoc.net). 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – The last 

Monday of each month from 10:00am to 

2:00pm in Room 8 at the church building, 

starting January 29.  We work as a group 

making quilts for each baby born into the 

congregation and for each graduating senior 

at Foster’s Home in Stephenville.  If you 

would like to join us, just come to the Bee, 

and we’ll put you to work!  For more infor-

mation, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-

7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

 

Register Now! Ray Vander  Laan will 

be speaking at the Saturn Road Church of 

Christ in Garland February 16-18 (Friday 

evening, Saturday, Sunday morning). Cost 

is $15 per adult, and childcare is available 

for children ages infant through 5th grade 

for $5 per day, Friday and Saturday only. 

Register at saturnroad.org/events/. For more 

information, contact Marsha Gilbert. 

Free Service Provided – Rachel Rouse 

is offering free counseling services as a part 

of her licensing program. If you know 

someone who could benefit from counsel-

ing, contact Rachel at 806-438-8919. 

 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Welcome to Our 
Guest Speaker! 

Chet McDoniel 
 

Wednesdays 

6:30pm 

in the Worship Center 

Harvest Missions 
Goal: $210,000 

Current Total: $205,493 

Join us in supporting the mission! 

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724
http://saturnroad.org/events/
tel:806-438-8919


  

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, January 7, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 358 

10:15am Assembly 607 

Sunday pm Assembly 47 

Life Groups 17 

Sunday pm Total 64 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 

Children’s Minister 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks 

I've heard it said that we are made poor 

by the things we miss. I believe that to be a 

true statement – especially when it comes 

to things dealing with the church and God's 

kingdom.  

Recently, Doris and I enjoyed and were 

encouraged by the Children's Musical and 

Candlelight Service at GCOC. It’s great to 

see so many young people willing to spend 

so much time and energy to praise God. That of course, is a product of good, solid 

Christian parents! 

The Candlelight service seemed to have a special significance on Christmas Eve. 

What an appropriate time to share the story of Christ's birth. And of course, the    

decorations in the Worship Center were fabulous!  

So a huge “thank you” to Randall and Misty Walters, John and Janna Duty, and 

the many others who had a part in these two events!  

Let's all go into 2018 with a renewed effort to "find our niche" of service at 

GCOC and follow the words of Solomon found in Proverbs 3:5-6 –  "Trust in the 

Lord and don't lean on your own understanding; in all your ways acknowledge Him 

and he will direct your paths."  

We are truly blessed. 

In Christian love, 

Kirk Woolery  

  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
Granbury, TX 76048                www.granburycoc.net 

 

 In him was life,  

and that life was   

the light of all people. 

John 1:4  

 


